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Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Interest in staying on Water and Sewer Commission


Greg Tucker <greghtucker@gmail.com> Tue, Jun 14, 2022 at 4:26 AM
To: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Morning Josh,

Future Water and Sewer Commissioners. 


I committed myself to 1 year starting in December 2021. I will honor that commitment up to December 1st 2022 or thru
December 

Sincerely,

Greg Tucker
[Quoted text hidden]



 
MORGAN L. WOLAVER 

 122 Tilden Avenue, Richmond, VT. 05477 
 

PH: (802)989-1546 
Email: morgan.wolaver@gmail.com	

	

	
	
June	14,	2022	
	
Josh	Arneson,	Town	Manager	
Richmond	Vermont	
203	Bridge	Street	
Richmond,	VT.		05477	
	
RE:	WATER	&	SEWER	COMMITTEE	MEMBER	OPENING	
	
Dear	Mr.	Arneson,	
	
I	am	interested	in	serving	on	the	Water	&	Sewer	Committee	and	understand	there	is	
presently	a	vacant	seat	on	the	Committee.	
	
I	live	at	122	Tilden	Avenue	and	have	been	a	resident	of	Richmond,	Vermont	since	
2005.	I	am	married	and	have	raised	2	children	in	Richmond.	Our	family	truly	enjoys	
living	here,	care	a	lot	about	the	town,	and	making	Richmond	a	positive	and	viable	
community.	
	
My	present	job	is	a	commercial	real	estate	property	manager	with	over	27	years	
experience	in	all	aspects	of	small	scale	commercial	real.	I	grew	up	working	on	
construction	projects,	worked	in	the	land	and	offshore	survey	business	until	1995,	
have	participated	as	a	partner	in	bidding	and	construction	small	facilities	outside	of	
Vermont	and	now	serve	as	a	managing	partner	over	seeing	maintenance,	repairs,	
expansions	and	lease	management.	Besides	commercial	real	estate	experience	I	also	
was	the	managing	partner	at	Otter	Creek	Brewing	in	Middlebury	from	2002	to	2010.	
	
I	believe	I	can	contribute	to	the	Committee	with	my	experience	upgrading	several	of	
the	properties	I	manage	from	septic	system	and	well	to	municipal	water	and	sewer.	
The	upgrades	have	been	as	simple	as	taping	into	existing	lines	at	the	property	line	to	
having	to	contract	to	extend	lines	and	road	borings.	My	time	at	Otter	Creek	Brewing	
required	working	with	the	Town	of	Middlebury	mitigating	BOD	loading	and	rates	
charged	commercial	properties.		
	
Please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me	if	you	should	have	any	questions.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
Morgan	Wolaver	


